
 

T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® National Center is a division of Child Care Services Association. 

 

National Early Childhood Education Workforce Convening  
Request for Workshop Proposal Guidelines 

 
The T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® National Center at Child Care Services Association is 
seeking workshop proposals of 75 minutes in length that address the many strategies and 
supports needed to advance the professional development, compensation and retention 
of the early education workforce. We are also interested in workshops that address 
successful strategies toward equity of access to education and compensation for the 
workforce. Workshop content should reflect and be supported by evidence or research 
and provide participants with information, resources and strategies that will make a 
positive difference in their professional practice. 
 
  
RFP SUBMISSION 
Submit your proposal by midnight September 30, 2024. 
Questions about submitting your form? Email us at info@teachecnationalcenter.org. 
  

RFP CONSIDERATIONS 
When completing the RFP, presenters should consider if: 

● The topic is relevant to professionals working on behalf of state, local and/or 
national early childhood systems. 

● The approach is consistent with adult learning principles, engages the audience and 
promotes implementation of practice. 

● The presentation is not a promotion or endorsement of a commercial product or 
for-profit program. 
 

Consider the following content areas that support the work of our audience: 
● Advocacy  
● Public Awareness 
● Higher Education Access 
● Diversity, Equity and Inclusion 
● Emergent Leadership  
● Compensation Supports 
● Financing 
● T.E.A.C.H. and WAGE$ Program Supports 
● Workforce Development (QRIS, Registries, CCDBG Administrator) 

 
PROPOSAL ACCEPTANCE 
Presenters will be notified of acceptance by mid-December.  
  
In appreciation of presenter contributions, up to two presenters per session will receive a 
discounted registration. Registration includes all workshops, keynote and plenary 
sessions, a reception, and breakfast, lunch and an afternoon snack break each day. 
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All Presenters must register for the convening by February 7, 2025.   
 
We hope you will consider submitting a proposal. 
This event would not be possible without the commitment from our partners who take 
time to support the professional development needs of our T.E.A.C.H. and WAGE$ staff 
and other professionals who work on early childhood workforce issues. 
 

QUESTIONS 
Send an email to info@teachecnationalcenter.org if you have any questions. 
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